

ALTON HIGH SCHO

The Rise, Walton On The Hill, Stafford ST17 0Ll

Telephone: 01785 334 917 | Email: office@walton.staffs.sch.uk

Website: www.waitonstaffs.com

Headteacher:

Mr A Leese BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteachers: Dr J Rowley PhD BSc (Hons)

Mr B Fletcher BSc (Hons) MSc)

PROUD TO BE A PART OF

WALTON

September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

OPEN EVENING FOR PROSPECTIVE PARENTS - THURSDAY, 17TH OCTOBER 2024

We are delighted to invite you to visit Walton High School on Thursday, 17th October 2024 between 6.00 pm and 8.00 pm with your Year 6 sons/daughters. If your child is at residential camp on this date, we still welcome parents to come along to the open evening.

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate everyone in the hall at one time and, therefore, the same talk will be given twice. We would appreciate your help in agreeing to attend the 7.00 pm talk if the 6.00 pm talk is full. (Please note that the hall will be open from 5.45 pm and the viewing of school facilities will not start until 6.00 pm.)

Therefore the programme for the evening will be as follows:

6.00 pm - 8.00 pm

Viewing of facilities for parents unable to be accommodated in first address

from Headteacher. Guides will be available if required.

6.00 pm - 6.30 pm

7.00 pm - 7.30 pm

Talk from the Headteacher and Transition Co-ordinator (Mrs Turner) in the hall.

6.30 pm - 7.30 pm

Refreshments available in Social Area (next to entrance)

7.00 pm - 8.00 pm

Senior staff available in entrance hall to answer your questions, particularly general

questions about the school or questions about admissions.

We hope that we shall be able to provide you with all the information about Walton that you need on the evening. However, we are always happy to show parents around the school during the normal school day to get a flavour of the school in action.

Car parking will be a challenge on the evening as we have limited space. Please do try to leave your car at home if you live within walking distance of the school.

We look forward to welcoming you to Walton on Thursday, 17th October.

Yours sincerely

MR A LEESE HEADTEACHER